
Parents could save £400 
a year by not having to 
provide a packed lunch?

As your school caterer, we  
understand how important it 
is for every child to receive 
a healthy, nutritious meal.
 
To find out if your child is  
eligible for free school  
meals, visit the 
Government website:
www.gov.uk/apply- 
free-school-meals

For more information please 
contact your school office.

Did you know?


